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MEMO 

 

To: KTDGA Members 

 

From: Secretary 

 

Date: 1st NOV 2021 

 

Subject: AGM meeting and General Elections  

                                                                      
You are cordially invited to our 3rd K.T.D.G.A  Annual General Meeting to be held on 1st DEC 2021. 

Starting at 9 am at Wildlife clubs of Kenya Headquarters (WCK) 

Please note the Association did not manage to hold 2020 Annual general meeting due to COVID-19 

government protocols. With the ongoing pandemic challenges members are going through, we request the 

members to try their level best and avail themselves for the Meeting to enable vote in new National 

Executive Committee Members for a smooth and successful transition. 

NOTE: Covid 19 Government protocols to be observed.  

 

 

Yours Faithfully 

 

Raphael Rotich 

Secretary. 
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